
ALERT REGARDING SPAM EMAIL 

There have been incidents in which those who do business with the Commission have 

received SPAM emails that appear to be from a Commissioner or an agency staffer.  These 

emails contain links or attachments for further information and may use such terms as 

“Disaccreditation,” “Greetings,”  “Esteemed,” and/or “Member.”  

These emails should be deleted immediately. Do not click on a link or attachment. Do not 

forward the email.  

If you have a question regarding an email that claims to be from the OCC, contact the 

agency at 405-521-2211.  

 

 


